

Office of the Commissioner

National Office 55 Featherston Street PO Box 2198 Wellington 6104 New Zealand

Telephone: 04 890 1846 Facsimile: 04 978 1627

1 July 2013

Joshua Grainger fyi-request-898-4630f3ff@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Grainger

Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of Internal Affairs dated 20 May 2013, in which you requested:

"...all advice on whether people who default on their student loans shouldn't have their passports renewed."

Your request was transferred to this office and received on 20 June 2013. A response will be sent to you by 18 July 2013.

Yours sincerely

Andy Rodger

Manager, Commissioner's correspondence